World's End Lane, London N21 1PP . Telephone 0208 360 1001 G ra n g e Pa r k

office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org - www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org

Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Monday 7 March 2022

Dear Parents

Trip to St Peter's Church

Year 1 has planned an exciting visit to St Peter's Church (which was postponed from last term). The
purpose of the visit will be to explore the main features of a church and to find out what the church does
to celebrate Easter. This is an educational trip, providing the children with the opportunity to see different

places of worship, at no point will children be actively involved in any prayers or acts of worship.

All Year 1 classes will be visiting St Peter's Church on 21 March 2022. We will be walking to the church. The
children will be leaving school promptly at 9:00 am and will return by 12:00 pm in time for lunch.

Your child should wear school uniform and ensure they have a warm coat.
If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on Parentmail
by 12.00 pm on Monday 14 March and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all

responses have been submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the day.
Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Many thanks for your continued support.
Yours sincerely

Year 1 Team



